Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 1, 2017 
Re::
New Position – “Food Service Supervisor”
The Food Service Department would like to establish two (2) new positions within the department titled “Food Service Supervisor.”  This position would provide supervision, technical assistance and program training for the food service managers and staff at each school.  Additionally, these Supervisors would work with students and families in regard to special dietary needs which have increased dramatically over the past years both in scope and numbers.  The last few years have brought changes to our program requiring certification needs as well as training and technical documentation of our processes and products.  The addition of these Supervisors would enhance the work provided by food service in the following areas:

· Provide supervision and support to 23 current cafeteria managers and will begin training a new manager for Bally Shannon MS later this year for a total of 24 managers.

· Provide technical assistance with menu compliance and product replacements district wide.

· Develop and conduct training for staff throughout the department.

· Meet with parents and staff regarding student special dietary needs. 

·  Instruct staff on special meal preparation for special dietary needs.

· Attend training and conferences to obtain greater knowledge and program ideas.

· Assist managers in developing more effective management skills.
Human Resources recommends approval of the new job description “Food Service Supervisor” and the establishment of two (2) of these positions within the Food Services Department. Since Food Services is self-funded, there is no additional cost to the District for these positions.   
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